Hackett, Mackenzie

From: Shellie Love <shelliedlove@gmail.com> **Sent:** Thursday, November 5, 2020 11:44 AM

To: Murphy, Brent
Cc: Ferenc, Jill
Subject: Re: SP 298

<u>CAUTION!</u> This email originated from outside of the City of Broken Arrow network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. code rgiad

Thanks Brent. Let me know if you need anything else.

Sunday 10am and 6pm Tuesday 7pm Youth and Prayer 7pm

Monday - Friday 12:00pm-1:00pm prayer for our city and nation 3:00-4:00 prayer for The Church

We typically have at least once a month extended meetings with guest which bring additional services.

Our church has up to 500 in attendance on Sundays.

We have an accredited College that started in 2015. Meeting in person has been affected by covid, however we are set to resume in person classes August 2021.

Sent from my iPhone Shellie D Love 918-625-9008

On Nov 5, 2020, at 9:27 AM, Murphy, Brent <BMurphy@brokenarrowok.gov> wrote:

Sorry, another question I just thought of. Approximately how many members do you have and how many people do you expect to attend during services?

Brent Murphy, AICP Senior Planner

City of Broken Arrow

Phone: 918-259-2400 EXT. 5388

Fax: 918-258-4998

Email: bmurphy@brokenarrowok.gov

<image001.jpg>

From: Murphy, Brent

Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 9:21 AM **To:** Shellie Love <shelliedlove@gmail.com> **Cc:** Ferenc, Jill <JFerenc@brokenarrowok.gov>

Subject: SP 298

Good morning Shellie. I am starting to work on the draft staff report for your Specific Use Permit application (SP-298). Would you please provide me information as to the days and approximate time frame that the church intends to hold services. Have a great day!

Brent Murphy, AICP Senior Planner City of Broken Arrow

Phone: 918-259-2400 EXT. 5388

Fax: 918-258-4998

Email: <u>bmurphy@brokenarrowok.gov</u>

<image001.jpg>